
 

  

 

 

Burnaby South Secondary School and 
The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | April 16, 2025 
  

Rebels Newsletter 
Final call to purchase the 2025 
Yearbook with your name 
printed on the cover! 
 
Check the list posted on 
windows outside of B105 to 
see if you have already 
purchased the yearbook.  If 

you are not on the list and you want to buy the yearbook, 
you can bring cash or cheque to the office, or if you want 
to pay using School Cash Online, see Ms. Balce at the 
office. 
 
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to have your own school 
keepsake!  There are only a limited number of yearbooks 
available – we have sold out the last 2 years! 
 
Price:  $70 
Deadline to purchase with personalization:  April 22nd, 
2025 
 
Distribution Date:  Monday, June 16th  
Place:  Covered Courtyard 
Time:  3:05 pm 
 
 
 
 
 

  



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Course Verifications will be going out to 
current Grade 8-11 students in Period 6 Classes on 
Wednesday, April 16th.  All students should be taking 
these Course Verifications home with them on 
Wednesday, April 16th to look over their requests for 
September with their parents/guardians. 
 
Please make any course request changes directly on 
these Course Verifications. 
 
All students and their parents/guardians need to 
sign these Course Verifications.   
 
All students need to return their signed Course 
Verification to Student Services by Tuesday, April 
22nd (even if you do not have any changes) 
 
As a friendly reminder, in September, only timetable 
errors will be processed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year, the Grade 12 students have the option to join 
the Dry Grad celebration.  It will be a boat cruise around 
the Burrard Inlet organized and hosted by the Grad 
Council and Burnaby South PAC members.  Students 
wishing to attend the Dry Grad must participate in the 
Grad Dinner and Dance event.         
Information: 

June 21st (After the Grad Dinner and Dance) 
The students will be bussed to the pier, 11:30pm – 
4:30am 
 
The students are responsible for their own 
transportation after the event 
 
      $70.00 / student 
      Sales end April 30th 

 
Students are allowed to bring one guest (Gr 11 or Gr 12 
at an additional cost of $70.00) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, April 16th – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Science, 4:00 pm 
 
Friday, April 18th – Good Friday, School closed 
 
Monday, April 21st – Easter Monday, School closed 
 
Tuesday, April 22nd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – English, 4:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 23rd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Social Studies, 4:00 pm 
 
Monday, April 28th – Pro D Day, School Closed 
 
 
 



 

 
Attention Grads! 
 
Grad Rehearsal will be held on Monday, May 12th in 
Period 3 & 4 in the North Gym.  All Grads need to 
attend. 
 
Grad Gowns will be distributed on Monday, May 12th, 
in the North Gym, immediately after the rehearsal. 
 
In addition to the Grad Gown, Cap, and Stole, Grads 
will also receive an envelope, which will include 2 
complimentary tickets and any additional tickets 
that you have purchased through School Cash 
Online. 
 
Additional tickets can be purchased online 
through School Cash 
Online https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ until o 
May 9th   Tickets are $5.00 each.  Any remaining 
tickets will go on sale on May 13th at the main office 
on first come first served basis.  Only cash payment 
accepted at that time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“I find that the harder I work, the more luck I seem to have.” Thomas Jefferson 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 
 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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